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On October 25, 2018, the ordinary 2nd meeting of the Trade Facilitation Working Group was held under the direction of its head V.A. Tsymbal.
According to the agenda, the following issues were considered:
1. Discussion of the proposals and comments on the action plan for implementation of the WTO Trade Facilitation Agreement (hereinafter referred to as the TFA).
2. 	Personnel issues.
3. 	Other issues.
While considering the main issue of the agenda (discussion of the proposals and comments on the action plan for implementation of the TFA), the proposals of the State Fiscal Service, the Ministry of Infrastructure and other public authorities of Ukraine were consolidated into the draft plan. Based on the results of processing the proposals of the Ministry of Economic Development, the aforementioned draft plan was finalized and referred to relevant executive authorities for approval.
Moreover, during this event, with the support of the Commercial Law Development Program of the US Department of Commerce (CLDP) and the UN Economic Commission for Europe (UNECE), a workshop on technical cooperation within the framework of implementation of some provisions of the TFA was held for members of the TFWG and other representatives of institutions/organizations involved in the process of implementation of the TFA (with special attention to the optimization of formalities and document flow). The workshop consisted of several sessions, during which experts from the U.S. Customs and Border Protection, the UN Economic Commission for Europe and other agencies shared their experience on the operation of the National Committee on Trade Facilitation, creation of favorable environment for “Single Window”, a mechanism for monitoring and evaluating the process of trade facilitation, etc.


